Dan Russell, M.Ed., Superintendent
Takia Dobyns, Director of Budget
and Finance
John Mann, Director of Operations
and Transportation
Jessica Davis, Director of Instruction
Kelvin Evans, Director of Human
Resources and Equity



School Board Joan Gravatt, *Chair* Cindy Clarke, *Vice Chair* Kenya Moody, *Member* Margaret Socey, *Member* Faith Kemp, *Member* 

January 27, 2022

Dear LCPS Families,

Lancaster County Public Schools will continue with universal masking until further notice. The Board has been advised to wait on the rulings of multiple pending lawsuits. We will revisit this decision as we receive new information. Your patience and cooperation on this matter are greatly appreciated.

The health and safety of students, staff, and our community remain a top priority. The Board is focused on keeping our students in school for in-person learning, and we will continue to monitor current local community virus transmission rates.

As new information is received, the Board will continue to consider this information and provide updates to our school community. Please continue to be patient and follow the lead of your school administrators. Thank you for your continued support of Lancaster County Public Schools.

Sincerely,

Lancaster County School Board

Joan Gravatt Cindy Clarke Kenya Moody Margaret Socey Faith Kemp